
 

 

 
 

 

 

Wednesday 15th June 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I am now in a position to update you on the staffing arrangements for September 2022. The 
children will be informed of this today.  

I strongly believe that one of our greatest assets at Grappenhall Heys is our staff and I am 
delighted to introduce three new teachers whom I feel will complement and enhance our 
wonderful team further with their experience, interests and skillsets. The staff members 
who are new to school are Mr. Franklin, Mrs. Harman and Mrs. Quraishy. You will be aware 
of Mr. Franklin and Mrs. Harman’s appointments from previous correspondence. Mrs. 
Quraishy was appointed just before half term.  She has a background in musical theatre and 
performing arts and has taught previously in London and in the North West.  I have 
extremely high hopes for September and I am very excited at the prospect of what the new 
academic year holds. As there are several staffing changes this year I have attached a staff 
leaflet for reference. 

The class teachers for September 2022 – July 2023: 

Class Teacher 

Nursery Mrs. Stephens 
*Reception Butterflies Miss Corradine 
*Reception Ladybirds Mrs. Quraishy 
Year 1 Mrs. Harman/Mrs. MacCrory 
Year 2 Miss Yau 
Year 3 Mrs. Smith 
Year 4 Mrs. Newman 
Year 5 Mr.  Franklin 
Year 6 Mrs. Knowles /Mrs. Ottiwell 

 

* Children in Nursery moving into Reception will bring home confirmation of which 
Reception class they are moving into. 

Mrs. Cunningham, our Early Years lead, will commence maternity leave at the end of this 
academic year. She will carry out some ‘keeping in touch’ days across next year and return 
from maternity leave in July 2023. We look forward to welcoming her back to the team.  

On Wednesday 6th July, all children will have the opportunity to spend the day with their 
new class teacher in their new classroom as part of our transition arrangements. We hope 
that by providing you with this information now you can help to prepare your child for a 
smooth transition over the coming weeks. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Best wishes, 

Kelly Jackson 
Headteacher 
 


